
I am a resident of Onion Creek in Precinct 406. 
You have en extremely difficult job and, in my opinion, the process appeared to be progressing 
pretty well until the drastic changes that have transpired over the past two weeks. The changes 
during that time, however, would effectively destroy any continuity of interest among the 
south and far south Austin neighborhoods in District 5. As you have heard from these 
neighborhoods, the only consistency would be east  to west, not from Onion Creek to Barton 
Creek as the latest proposed map would establish. 
I respectfully submit that the September 28th map, with only minor tweaks (e.g. keeping all of 
Shady Hollow in District 5), would create a District 5 with like interests which was your charter. 
Thank you for your service to the Austin community. 
  
George G. McCulley 
 


